
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

  

September 23, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have your letter of September 15 in which you 

request certain information regarding the investigation 

of the assassination of President Kennedy. 

As you know, it is necessary for you to submit the 

Form DJ-118 together with the required fee, when request- 

ing information of this nature from the Department. I 

am enclosing a copy of the form for your use. 

Sincerely, 

y 

o folayy 

. Richards Rolapp 
Special Assistant to the 

Deputy Attorney General


